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PETER REDPATH MUSEUM
McGILL UNIVERSITY

tyfilonfoea/, Lia;/ Sth,

Dr. C.E. Martin, 
Acting Principal, 
McGill University.
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Dear Sir:-E-:.
The Lyman Bequest Coamittee, at a 

meeting held on April 18th, at which the following were 
present: Dr. A. Willey, Chairman, Mr. A. Gibson, Dominion
Entomologist, Prof. W.H. Brittâin of MacDonald College, A.F. 
Winn, Curator, and George A. Moore, Secretary, it was con­
sidered advisable to call your attention to the fact that 
the room at the Museum, for which a rental of ., annualy 
is paid to the University out of the Lyman Bequest, is rapidly 
becoming inadequate to house the Collections and Library.
This collection is widely used for research by visiting 
Entomologists and is an asset to McGill University. We would, 
therefore, invite a consideration of additional space and 
would express.the wish that the rental of the room might be 
reduced to a nominal figure.
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It is proposed to make a feature exhibition 
on the ground floor of the Bedpath Museum during Convocation 
week which is likely to attract many visitors.

Yours truly,
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